Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100

Tel. Nos.: (632) 97-66-26 to 36, (632) 97-70-41 to 43
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DENR Special Order
No. 2000 - 169

SUBJECT : ATTENDANCE OF DENR-CBFM PEQPLES
ORGANIZATION OFFICERS TO THE FIRST
FORESTRY FORUM ON THE PHILIPPINE
MASTER PLAN FOR FOREST DEVELOPMENT
TO BE HELD ON 17 AND 18 FEBRUARY 2000
AT THE ASIAN DEVELOPMENT BANK
AUDITORIUM

In the interest of the service and in order to have a wider and balance sources of
inputs and insights to the First Forestry Forum on the Philippine Master Plan for Forest
Development which the DENR, in coordination with the Embassies of Finland and the
New Zealand, and the Asian Development Bank, is organizing, the following CBFM-PO
officers are hereby authorized to attend and participate in the Forum :

Mrs. Josefina E. Ocampo

BCMPC, Napnayan Compostela Valley

Region XI

Mr. Oscar Onate - c/o Regional Office I

Mr. Vicenta Cantiga - Alas-asin, Mariveles, Bataan

' Region III

Mr. Nestor B. Orias - Carajo, Javier Leyte,

Region VIII
" Mr. Rudolfo Akintar - Nalapitan, Sn. Fernando Bukidnon

Region X

Their traveling expenses to and from Manila can be charged against the available
Forestry Sector Project fund of the respective DENR Regional Offices.

This order shall take effect immediately.

ANTYONIO H. CERILLES
Secretary
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